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“I have set the Lord
continually before
me, Because He is
at my right hand, 1
will not be shaken,"”
— Psalm 16:8
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This is a publication put out quarterly by the BSSC. Please contact the BSSC

President, Christina Du Ross (cduross@llu.edu), with any questions or comments.

Welcome Back

LOMA LINDA UNIVERSITY
HEALTH

New Students

We are thrilled to have each and every one of you back on campus.
Welcome to all of our new students. For any of your questions please
contact the following people:

Kate Ball — Basic Sciences Academic VP (kaball@llu.edu)
Zachary Travis — Earth and Biological Sciences rep. (ztravis@llu.edu)
Mary Beth Yu — MD/PhD rep. (mjyu@llu.edu)

BSSC Meeting Schedule 2017 (ALL STUDENTS INVITED)
November 6™ 12:00pm AH 138
December 4™ 12:00pm AH 138
Fall 2017 Events

Bake Sale — October 19" during Thursday Seminar

Flu Shot Clinics — October 20™ and 25" 12pm Mortensen Amp.

Kids Rock — October 28" 1:00pm — 4:00pm
Basic Sciences Symposium — November P 8:30am-5:15pm
Vespers — November 17" Details TBA

Holiday Brunch — December 4™ 11:00am-12:00pm Details TBA
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“No country can
ever truly
Sflourish if it
stifles the
potential of its
women and

deprives itself the

contributions of
half of its
citizens,” —
Michelle Obama,

FLU Shot Clinic: Flu

shots are now mandatory for
all students in the School of
Medicine including Basic
Sciences and EBS. You will
not be able to register for
Winter quarter without your
Flu shot. Get your Flu shot
on October 20t and 25th at
12pm in Mortensen Hall
Amphitheater. Please refer
to the email sent last week
with consent forms that need
to be printed/ signed and
also bring your STUDENT ID
BADGE to receive your shot.
If you received your
vaccination elsewhere, bring
documentation on that day
so it can be entered into the
system to avoid a
registration hold. Please
email Dr. Marissa Fulache
(mfulache@llu.edu) with any
questions/ concerns.

2017-2018 Theme: Minorities in Science

What does ‘underrepresented minority' mean?

Some groups have disproportionately low representation in science and engineering (S&E)
compared to the U.S. population. Groups like Asians and whites have higher representation.

Peq

Blacks, Hispanics and

Underrepresented at all levels
Native Americans or ‘
Alaska Natives

account for roughly
of U.S. O
residents.

How does that number

compare to their

representation in science
and engineering?

S&E bachelor's  S&E doctorate
recipients recipients

Source: National Center for Science and Engineen’ng Statistics, National Science Foundation
Women, Minorities, and Persons with Disabilities in Science and Engineering: 2017
https:/nsf.gov/statistics/wmpd/

Employment in
S&E occupations

(Please Look for upcoming event for Minorities in Science)

For Your Information:

Pre-doc and Post-Doc Fellowships
The Basic Science Student Council is compiling a list of resources for

students seeking pre-doc or post-doc fellowships, travel grants, or other

funding opportunities. If you know of any fellowships, grants, or databases,
please contact Kate Ball at kaball@Ilu.edu.

20t Annual Basic Sciences Research Symposium

Abstract deadline is Friday, October 20t, 2017. Symposium will be
Thursday November 2nd, 2017 from 8:30am — 5:15pm.

Kids ROCK Community Service Event — Volunteers Needed October 28th
from 1:00-4:00pm (SACH Clinic — 1455 E 3™ street)

This program serves kids ages 5-12 from the local San Bernardino
community. The program includes outdoor games, activates, Bible stories,
and more. No experience necessary.

Loma Linda Rocks the Bald 2017

On September 27t students and community members partnered with the
St. Baldrick’s Foundation to raise funds for childhood cancer research. The
Basic Sciences Team, #NoFuzz, raised $1,960. The event totaled $7,327.
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